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January 13, 2016 
 
Barrie L. McKay 
Questar Gas Company 
333 South State Street 
P.O. Box 45360 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0360 
 
Re: Advice Letter No. 15-01 in Docket No. 15-057-T06, “In the Matter of Questar Gas 
Company’s Filing to Comply with the Commission Order Issued on November 9, 2015 in 
Docket No. 14-057-31, Application of Questar Gas Company to Make Tariff Modifications to 
Charge Transportation Customers for Use of Supplier-Non-Gas Services” and Docket No. 14-
057-31, “In the Matter of the Application of Questar Gas Company to Make Tariff Modifications 
to Charge Transportation Customers for Use of Supplier-Non-Gas Services” 
 
Dear Mr. McKay, 
 
 The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions filed on December 28, 
2015, pursuant to the Commission’s December 22, 2015 Order in Docket Nos. 15-057-T06 and 
14-057-31. The Commission has also reviewed the Division of Public Utilities’ (Division) 
comments filed on January 6, 2016. 
 
 The Division states it has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions and notes the 
proposed changes do not represent a change in the billing practices of the Company but, rather,  
provide greater clarity for customers. The Division concludes that the proposed changes satisfy 
the Commission’s December 22, 2015 Order. The Division recommends the Commission 
approve the tariff sheets as filed.  
 
 The Commission approves the proposed tariff sheet revisions as filed with an effective 
date of February 1, 2016. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#271301  


